Notice of Finding of No Significant Impact on the Environment

White Earth Reservation Tribal Council
P.O. Box 418
White Earth, MN 56591 (218) 983-3285.

Date: October 11, 2b19
TO ALL INTERESTED AGENCIES, GROUPS AND PERSONS

On October 25th, the White Earth RBC will determine whether to approve a land assignment
for the following project:

Project, Title or Name:
South Twin Lake Driveway

Purpose or Nature of Project:
Construct a driveway across tribal land for access to private property

Location-City, County, State of Project:
South Twin Lake, Naytahwaush, Mahnomen County, Minnesota

It has been determined that the project referred to herein will not constitute an action
significantly affecting the quality of the human environment. A land assignment has been
prepared for White Earth RBC consideration.

An Environmental Review Record pertaining to the proposed project has been made by the
White Earth Reservation Natural Resource’s Division which documents the environmental
review of the project and more fully sets forth the reasons why the land assignment may be
granted. This Environmental Review record is on file and is available for public examination and
copying, upon your request. You may contact:

Monica Hedstrom, Director

White Earth Natural Resources

PO Box 393

Mahnomen, MN 56557

218/935-2466 ext. 2101 between the hours of 8:00 a.m. —4:30 p.m.
October 11, 2019 — October 24, 2019.

All interested agencies, groups, or persons disagreeing with this decision are invited to submit
written comments for consideration.

Signed: Monica Hedstrom, Director
White Earth Reservation Natural Resources



